
 

c/o The Old Mill/Yr Hen Felin 

Newport Pembrokeshire SA42 0PL 

Sandrabayes1@btinternet.com  

01239 820889 

Mrs Nicola Gully MA MRTPI  

Welsh Government Planning Inspector for the Examination of PCNPA LDP2  

c/o Mrs Caroline Llewellyn, PCNPA LDP2 Programme Officer 

Llanion Park, Pembroke Dock, SA72 6DY                                                                                         13th June 2019 

Ref: 3778 

Dear Mrs Gulley 

Thank you for your prompt reply to our letter concerning the seeming absence of an opportunity to discuss our 

concerns for Newport 

We are writing to request that the Agenda item, “Is Policy 3 clear and does it provide an appropriate framework for 

managing development in Newport” be dealt with by you at a later date, i.e. during session 6 rather than session 1 

The reasons for this request are that 

a) As Mrs Llewellyn was using a defunct email address we had not been receiving programme information in a 

timely manner 

b) Having assumed that this matter would be dealt with under the Housing session, but hearing only by your 

letter of yesterday that this is not the case at the moment, we require next week to be sure that we have 

supplied sufficient supporting evidence to the Examination Library  

c) We have conducted a referendum about future new housing for Newport, the count of which does not take 

place till after session 1 

However, we are anxious that the referendum result should be brought to the LDP2 process but cannot 

supply this information by 17th June 

 

 

We should be very grateful for your understanding if you would re-arrange the programme to meet this 

request, or alternatively agreeing to receive supporting information from us after 17th June 

Thank you 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sandra Bayes, Secretary, Newport Area Environment Group 
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